From: Zulma DeBonis

Sent: November 7, 2008 3:02 PM

To: 'doug.bradbury@cnpower.com'; ‘awhite@ampco.org'; ‘bwilliams@opsba.org';
‘dade9895@rogers.com'; 'DavidMaclntosh@nextcity.com'; ‘john.devellis@shibleyrighton.com’;
'mbuonaguro@piac.ca’; 'rachel.chen@ieai.ca'; 'sgrice@ampco.org'; 'bharper@econalysis.ca’;
‘pfaye@rogers.com’; ‘jay.shepherd@shibleyrighton.com'

Subject: EB-2008-0222/0223/0224- Canadian Niagara Power Inc.- TECHNICAL CONFERENCE
REMOVED FROM SCHEDULE

The Board acknowledges receipt of Canadian Niagara Power Inc.’s letter dated
November 7, 2008 and this letter is to confirm that the Technical Conference
identified in Procedural Order No. 1, tentatively scheduled for Tuesday
November 18", 2008, has been removed from the Board’s schedule at the

applicant’s request.

C. All interested parties

Zulma DeBonis

Case Administrator

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Direct Line: 416-440-7609
Fax: 416-440-7656



